
Consumer Information Disclosures 
The Higher Education Act of 1965 (HEA), as amended by the Higher Education Opportunity Act of 2008 (HEOA), 
includes many disclosure and reporting requirements that post-secondary institutions participating in federal student 
aid programs make to enrolled and prospective students, parents, employees, and the public. 

In compliance with federal law, a brief description of the information that must be disclosed, where to find the 
information online, and contact information for the responsible department is provided at maui.hawaii.edu/
consumerinfo. 

If you have questions or would like to request a printed copy of any materials, please contact call or email the 
appropriate office or contact the Interim Vice Chancellor of Student Affairs Kulamanu Ishihara at 808-984-3515 or 
vorhies@hawaii.edu. 
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